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To:  Supervisor Susanne Donnelly and the Ossining Town Board 
 
Date:  August 17, 2015 
 
Subject: Report Regarding Proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendments 
 
 
The Planning Board has reviewed the proposed Comprehensive Plan amendments which 
the Town Board is currently entertaining and recommends that the Town Board adopt the 
subject amendments after due process.  The Planning Board also renders the following 
comments regarding the Comprehensive Plan Update:  
 
1. The Comprehensive Plan should address the provision of shuttle service from the 

concentrations of development in the Town to the train station.   
 
2. In the Transportation chapter, the text which states that, “The Town should 

explore the enhancement of pedestrian and bicycle safety in Crotonville,” should 
be expanded to include the rest of the Town as well. 

 
3. The Comprehensive Plan should state that the Town of Ossining Wetlands and 

Drainage Map which was prepared in 1998 and has not been updated since, should 
be updated.  

  
The Planning would be happy to elaborate upon this memorandum should the Town 
Board so desire.    
 
 
Ingrid Richards, Chair, and the 
Town of Ossining Planning Board 
 
cc: Daniel A. Ciarcia, PE 
 John D. Hamilton 
 Wayne H. Spector, Esq. 
 David H. Stolman, AICP, PP 
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